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March 15, 2021 

CIRCULAR to STUDENTS OF CLASS X (2020-21 BATCH) 

Dear Students, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

We have completed two rounds of physical examinations with the sole aim of preparing 
the students for the Board Examinations which are scheduled in May 2021. Having gone 
through the performance of the students i.n the First Pre-Board Examination, we would 
like to give individual attention to the students during the on-going revision classes. 
Therefore a new time table has been prepared dividing each class into two groups during 
the main subjects - Hindi, Malayalam, Mathematics, Science and Social Science. Kindly 
note the first twenty students of a class will be in group one and the students from 
Roll No 21 onwards will be in group two. The students in Group one will attend the 
classes in the existing Google Classroom and Group two will be sent a new Google 
Classroom link today. The new time table will be with the effective from Tuesday, 
16th March 2021. During the English andl the second language periods, all the students 
will join the group one and attend the revision classes. 

Power Capsules in all the chapters in all the subjects are getting uploaded in all the 
Google Classrooms and all these materials will be uploaded by the end of this week. 
Kindly make use of these additional materials for preparing for the forthcoming 
examinations. 

Dr Raje 
Principal 
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